
November 27, 1963 
A3 

Mr. Larry Schrock 
14321 Lolin Lane 
Poway, California 

Dear Mr. Schreck; 

The Dallas Police Department is not able to comply 
with the request contained in your letter of No-
vember 22, 1963. 

All of the evidence concerning the assassination of 
President Kennedy has been transferred to the Fed-
eral Bureau of Investigation. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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